We express our heart felt appreciation towards SHRI VARUN KAPOOR, Inspector General of

Police PRTS Indore, for his personal effort & interest in conducting the cyber awareness program

"SANDESH" for 100 students of Class X of our school at the PRAGITI Center of PRTS.

We wish him all the best in his future efforts. o [
Date: 23" December 2013 (VIRENDRA SINGH JADOUN)
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